
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 
 

Bogotá, D.C., February 24, 2017. The Board of Directors of Empresa de Energía 
de Bogotá S.A. ESP., in session held last February 23, 2017, recognized the 
outstanding work carried out by Dr. Antonio José Núñez and the importance of his 
contributions during 2016 and wished him success in all of his new endeavors at 
the service of the Attorney General's Office of Colombia. 

 
As a result of the foregoing, Dr. Nuñez filed his resignation to leave his position as a 
senior member of Empresa de Energía de Bogotá S.A. ESP. 

 
 
 
 

Further information: 
 
 

Management Office of Financing and Relation with 
Investors  Te: +571 3268000 Ext 1675/1827/1611 
ir@eeb.com.co 
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